‘ CHINESE NATIONAL COMMITTEE
_ ) FOR WORLD PETROLEUM COUNCIL

Address: 4/F, Building Al11, Block 2, LiuPuKang, Beijing 100120, China
Tel: +86 10 62069309/9306 Fax: +86 10 6236 6913 E-mail: chncwpc@wpcchina.org

Dear Mr. VlIadimir Kornev,
Executive Director
Russian National Committee of the WPC

It is an honor for us to be invited to participate in the 1st Russian Petroleum
Forum. After due consideration, we have appointed Mr. Lu Sigong, our
Secretary General, to attend the grand event on behalf of Chinese National
Committee for WPC. He will also be present at the official signing ceremony
for the MOU between the WPC and the host of the 21st World Petroleum
Congress, Russia.

Id like to take this opportunity to congratulate you once more for winning the
host of the 21st World Petroleum Congress. No doubt it will be an
epoch-making success in WPC history. For years, the two national committees
of China and Russia have maintained friendly relations. | hope there will always
be chances for solid bilateral cooperation in the future.

With warm regards and best wishes,

Dr. Wang Tao
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Chairman
Chinese National Committee for World Petroleum Council
March, 2011
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